
		

	
	

Go	Global	2017	-	Leading	for	the	Future!	
A	global	learning	conference	for	teachers	and	pupils,		

exploring	and	enabling	pupil	leadership	for	a	fair	and	sustainable	world.	

Cumbria	Development	Education	Centre,	in	partnership	with	The	Lakes	School,	is	hosting	its	third	Go	Global	
conference	-	and	this	year	it's	even	more	ambitious,	supported	by	workshops	in	schools	and	training	for	
teachers	during	Spring	term.		

																																																																																															 	

The	theme	will	be	Leading	for	the	Future,	and	will	be	an	opportunity	for	Year	5	children	to	explore	and	
develop	their	own	leadership	skills,	to	learn	more	about	global	challenges	such	as	climate	change,	
sustainable	energy,	migration	and	global	inequalities...and	run	their	own	campaign	or	project	that	will	
really	make	a	difference.	

Based	on	the	"I,	We,	Planet"	model	of	young	global	leadership,	year	5	pupils	will:	

ü learn	more	about	the	Global	Sustainable	Development	Goals	and	how	everyone	can	take	a	part	in	
them	locally		

ü gain	skills	and	confidence	in	presenting	their	ideas	to	an	audience		
ü understand	that	they	can	make	a	difference	locally	and	globally	understand	the	role	of	a	leader	and	

teams	in	solving	problems	
	

	

	

	

	

	

	

Young	Global	Leaders	from	Year	8	at	the	Lakes	School	will	help	to	design	and	run	the	event,	and	your	pupils	
will	have	the	chance	to	learn	more	about	what	global	leadership	means	from	them.	

 “The ‘I’ concerns our connections within self and the exploration of 
personal values. The ‘We’ is about our connections with others, both 
locally and in the wider world, and it is about our shared 
interdependence. The ‘Planet’ concerns our connections with the 
physical earth and our interdependence with it and the non-human 
beings that share its space.” 


